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Project Schedule 

• The project, while not all complete, is done for the winter.   
• All project streets have their first layer of bituminous pavement 

and are open to traffic. 
• Due to earlier than anticipated winter weather, the new 

concrete curb did not get installed on the east two blocks of 2nd 
Street SE as well as sidewalk wasn’t installed east of 3rd Ave 
SE. 

• The above sidewalk areas have gravel installed for a 
temporary surface over the winter. 

Next Year’s Anticipated Work 
• Next spring the contractor, Landwehr Construction, will finish 

the new concrete curbing on the east end of 2nd Street SE from 
the Court House out to TH 23. 

• The new sidewalk will also be installed from 3rd Ave SE, to the 
east.   

• Once the above curb and sidewalk are installed, the final lift of 
bituminous pavement will be placed over the entire project.   
   

Street’s Closed to Traffic 
• All project streets are now open and will remain open thru the 

winter.   

Miscellaneous  
• County, City and Project staff will be reviewing the project in the 

spring for any issues that need repair as well as ensure grass is 
growing in the disturbed areas. 

• If you have concerns/issues that arise over the winter ie: cracked 
driveway or sidewalk, boulevard settlement, etc., please contact 
Garey at 612.403.4251 or Greg at 612.720.5883. 

• ENJOY WINTER and STAY SAFE 
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